
Wow! Dr. Razdolsky and the Forever Smiles 
team had such a wonderful time at this year’s 
Holiday movie event. With more than 500 patients, 

parents and friends in attendance to see the latest addition to the wizarding world 
of Harry Potter, this was one of our most successful events so far. Our sweatshirt 
give-away this year featured a “Cubs” 
blue color in honor of our favorite home 
team’s awesome win this year. We also 
had mouth-watering popcorn, treats, and 
most importantly, lots of Forever Smiles!

Fantastic Beasts and Where to Find 
Them is truly magical. We were particularly 
taken with how the main character, Newt 
Scamander had so much compassion 
and respect for the 
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We are so proud of the incredible 
response received from patients, peers 
and industry professionals in regard 
to Anna Razdolsky’s books released 
earlier this year. She has shared and sold 
many copies of The Smile Team and The 
Smiling Brightlys through her community 
outreach programs 
that raise awareness 
for early detection 
and treatment for a 
healthy smile. A cause 
that is dear to her, 
and the reason for 
which she became 
an author.

Anna has also received incredible visibility 
through the  launch of her Forever Smiles 
Publishing website, as well as by becoming 

an Amazon and Barnes & 
Noble book seller.

 In addition, the Journal 
of Clinical Orthodontic 
even featured write-ups 
of both her books in their 
October issue. How cool 
is that!?!

To learn more about 
Anna’s books, or give the 
“Gift” of a smile this Holiday 

Season, visit Anna’s website at 
ForeverSmilesPublishing.com.

Anna’s Books Featured 
in Industry Publication

MOVIE
 EVENT



fantastic beasts in his charge. He had extensive 
knowledge of magical creatures and placed high 
importance in ensuring each animal was safe 
and its care and treatment was specific to its 
own unique needs.

It reminds us 
how each of you 
is so special to our 
Forever Smiles family, 
and why we place 
such importance 
in ensuring your 
treatment and results 
bring you confidence in your smile. It’s also 
why we love to have events like this one. So we 
can show all your family and friends how much 
you mean to all of us at Forever Smiles.

We are so pleased to have been able to 
share this movie experience as our gift to you 
this Holiday Season!

Thank you for being part of our Forever Smiles Family.  If you have any questions about this newsletter or anything else, 
please do not hesitate to contact us at our Buffalo Grove office: 847-215-7554 or via email: yan@razdolsky.com. We 
look forward to providing you and our community with even more reasons to smile!
      Truly,
        Yan Razdolsky, DDS, BSD, LTD
        Orthodontist for Children and Adultswww.razdolsky.com

In Closing

Congratulations!
Camille 
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